











PLEASE do not approve this subdivision!!!
Highest regards,
~ Susan & Tom Weimer

Sent from my iPhone
Please excuse any typos related to mobile technology.



Derrickson, Scott A

From: Laurie And James <jamesnlaurie@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 2:11 PM

To: DBEDT LUC

Subject: Ke'alia Mauka Subdivision

Aloha, I'm writing to u all about the Kealia Subdivision u all are proposing to build, that u say it's "affordable," Affordable to
who? You all need to get your "Priorities " straight like the rest of us! You all need to take care of the people that's already
living here! First! First of all you all need to take care of our highways and realize how much traffic we already have with no
end in sight about the only way is thru Kapa'a. And then your backwards decisions to approve more resorts,in kap'aa,taking
more access to our beaches. Then there's the sewage problem, where would that go, and please don't make any more
promises you all can't keep,about run offs and leakage! It's happening all over our tiny island, get that, "tiny." Please don't
insult our intelligence when it's common sense that,you say,"affordable!"You all in office because of the people we voted
for! So do your job, and BE FOR THE PEOPLE! For ONCE!

Mabhalo,
Laurie Avilla



